
 

IFB Notification of Award 
 
 
 

 

To: Vendors Responding to Invitation for Bid (IFB Number IT201901 for the 
Mississippi Department of Human Services (MDHS) 

 

From:  John Davis, Executive Director  
Mississippi Department of Human Services 

 

Date:  April 2, 2019 
 

Subject: Notification of Award  
 
Contact Name:  Valeria O’Neal 
 
Contact Phone Number: 601-359-4640 
 
Contact E-mail Address: Valeria.O’Neal@mdhs.ms.gov     
 

 

 

 

Regarding Invitation for Bid (IFB) Number IT201901, issued March 27, 2019, for the 
acquisition of 2 Citrix NetScalers SDX 14030 - FIPS for the Mississippi Department of 
Human Services, please be advised that pending successful contract negotiations, the 
award will be made to Venture Technologies, Inc. for a total not-to-exceed one year cost 
of $275,190.00 
 
MDHS thanks you for your participation in the IFB process. 
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